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10 June 2018 
 

 

Year 4 Trip to Maritime Museum 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 
As part of our history topic about the 
Titanic we have arranged for Year 4 to 
visit the Maritime Museum on Tuesday 
19th June. 
 
Children will look around the exhibition 
and take part in a workshop.  We will 
learn about the impact of the sinking 
and of the Titanic’s connection with 
Liverpool. 
 

We will leave school at 9:45 and return for home time. 
 
 
Children should wear their school uniform and will need a packed lunch.   
 
Please complete the attached slip if you need a school lunch. 
 
If you have any questions, please see Miss Haresnape. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher  
 


